
Gosia 

 

Following my site meeting with Steve and [Nick], we managed to survey Aldbury Parish Council 
(APC) street lighting points within the parish. 

 

The final no. of units identified was nineteen . This includes the double header on The Green 
C68-FL-0062R & C68-FL-0063R counted as two, a duplicated asset on Stocks Road was C68-
FL-0017R now C68-LP-0017R, four missing pole brackets C68-FL-0057R and C68-FL-0058R on 
New Ground Road, C70-FL-0065R Toms Hill and C68-FL0068R Stocks Road, Additionally, one 
missing lantern on existing street lighting column C70-FL-0064R Station Road. 

 

Additionally, four units in Stoney Croft are not located on HCC Highway 2U156-FL0001R, 
2U156-FL-0003R to 2U156-FL0005R. Please provide any details in respect the column 
ownership and land ownership in which they are sited (potentially a housing association). These 
four units may not proceed to Hertfordshire County Council (HCC) adoption. This requires 
confirmation from HCC Senior Asset Manager. 

 

To enable HCC to provide a target cost to upgrade APC’s assets to adoptable standards and 
thereafter, legally adopt the assets formally via a Section 270 Agreement, we require 
clarification on the following points. 

 

1. With regards to the double header on the green we would like APC to confer that one 
single lighting column with a symmetrical lantern would both perform better and would 
remain aesthetically pleasing. This means the wooden pole would be permanently 
removed. This type of street lighting is termed Special Design Apparatus (SDA) by HCC 
and would consist of a 5m column (embellished) and a D W Winsor Street lantern. 

2. Does C68-FL-0061R Trooper Road need to remain a SDA type lantern or could it be 
retrofitted as a standard lantern. 

3. For HCC to provide a maintenance agreement for the existing assets APC must firstly 
bring the five missing assets back into service.  

4. Please provide a copy of APC’s existing energy account including provider, last invoice 
and declared inventory. It should align to the quantities on the attached survey list, 
however the lamp type and switching control may not have been updated. 

5. We have also captured each asset digitally, but the file is too large to email. 

 

I have attached the list detailing the survey and would be happy to discuss any points raised and 
clarifications requested. 

 



 


